


The Lowell Southeast Asian Water Festival, Inc. cordially invites 
you to celebrate the announcement of the 8th annual Lowell 
Southeast Asian Water Festival. This year's festival will be held 
on Saturday, August 21 st 2004 at the Lowell Heritage State Park 
with a pre-event ceremony on Friday, August 20th in downtown 
Lowell. 

Please join us for the Festival's press release reception. 

Date: 
Time: 
Place: 

Wednesday, June 30, 2004 
6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
Patrick J. Mogan Cultural Center 
40 French Street, Lowell MA 01852 

If you have any questions, please contact us at 978 596-1013 or 
visit our website at: www.lowellwaterfestival.org 

Thank you for helping to make the 8th annual Lowell Southeast 
Asian Water Festival possible. 
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